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Jack County Clerk Request to Remove 
Index and Document Images from iDocket

 Effective May 15th, 2024 iDocket will no longer have Jack 
County Clerk indexes and document images available. For 
obtaining indexes and document images you must contact the  
Clerk’s office directly in order to obtain what you seek. If you have 
any further questions on iDocket’s services or website please email 
support@idocket.com. 
 Customers needing help obtaining indexes and document 

images from Jack CC please contact their office - 940-567-2111.

Thank you for using iDocket, 

Amelia Balderrama - CEO
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